
Public Notice to Adjoining Land Owners

In compliance with 327 IAC 15-5 (Rule 5), notice is hereby given that 
construction of the Keller Landscaping site located in Section 9 of Wabash 
Township, Adams County, Indiana is scheduled to commence on December 
12, 2016 and construction should be completed by November 30, 2021. The 
project is located on U.S. 27. Run-off from the project site will discharge into the 
Jamstutz Ditch and continues onto the Wabash River. Questions or comments 
should be directed to Mr. Matthew G. Bertsch, PLS at 811 Lawrence Drive, 
Fort Wayne, IN 46804.
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